
CLOSURE NOTICE 
 

The Tax Office will be closing our doors to the 

public starting March 17th until at least April 6th. 

Due to office closures for the COVID-19 crisis we 

would like to inform every one of our current 

temporary hours. The Llano Office will be here to 

answer phone calls, emails, faxes, and process 

mail-ins and drop-box transactions from 8am-

4pm Mon. thru Fri., no closure during the lunch 

hour. Our Buchanan Dam Office will be open from 

8am-3:30pm Mon. thru Fri. to answer phone calls 

and the Horseshoe Bay Office will be open from 

8:30am-4:00pm Mon. thru Fri. to process drop-

box transactions, and answer phone calls. There 

will be NO in person transactions conducted 

during this time. We are still present and ready to 

answer your Auto and/or Property Tax related 

questions at all three (3) of our locations. We 

appreciate your support and understanding 

during this time. 


